
Dear Third Grade Families, 

Our class will be reading an old folktale titled, ​Stone Soup​. 
This is a wonderful story that illustrates how when everyone comes 
together, something wonderful is created. In this spirit, we are 
asking that everyone bring ingredients to add to our class soup. We 
will be cooking the soup in the brown benches and tasting it on 
Friday, November 20th​ as our Culminating Activity / Thanksgiving 

Celebration. 

Please sign up for the ingredient/s your student would like to 
bring and share in our class. We ask you to bring the ingredients on 

November 17 or 18 between 8am - 3pm. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0549A9AD2CA4F85-third1.  

 

In addition, we have a total of 28 students, and to keep social 
distancing I have to create 2 identical events for our class. Kindly 
sign up for the time you would like your student to join 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0549A9AD2CA4F85-thanksgi
ving.  

 



Our Thanksgiving Celebration is for students only. The event 
will be 45 minutes to an hour long. Parents can take students 5-10 
minutes before the scheduled time. Please wait in your car and/or 

pick up your student after.  

Thank you & God Bless!!! 

 

 


